
CONSULATE GENERAL
or the; republic of- f>oi_and

FOR CANADA

MONTREEAuJloveniber ^th i

Dear Sir Arthur,-

This year rparks the tenth anniversary 

of the campaign of 1920 between Poland and Soviet Russia. 

Thinking that you might be interested in a work which deals 

with this subject I am so free to send you, Sir Arthur, a 

copy of the Freeh translation of a work by Marshal Joseph 

Pi Isudski, under the title ’’L'Année 1920”.

Marshal PiIsudski was in command of the

Polish armies. The issue of the war was decided in the 

battles of the Vistula in August 1920 and of the Riemen 

of September 1920. Robody was more competent to write 

such a work than Marshal PiIsudski who planned the offensive, 

conducted it to a victorious end and saved in this way the 

reestablished independence of Poland.

Hoping that you will accept this book,

I remain, Sir Arthur,

Sincerelv vours

Ge ne ra 1Consu
M. Straszewski

Sir Arthur W. Currie,
G.C.M.G. , K.C.B. , LL.D, ,

3450 MacTavish Street, 
Montrée 1.


